
10:00am Friday, October 15 @ library


Welcome Back- Christine gave a warm welcome to all at 10:15, after members 


                              chatted and shopped!!!!


New members/visitors – There were 25 present in all, and 5 new guests 


Kindness stories – 4 kindness stories were told, with Heather receiving the 


                                   ‘first story’ gif


Committee & Project Reports (“consider being a member”)


	 Warm Up America Veteran Lap Blankets – Marge Schwartz gave an update 


            on this project, and showed gift wrapped “lapgans”. 48 were completed!! 


            They will go to the Veterans’ Hospital in Prescott for the Xmas party.


KIS – Pam gave an update on KIS activities so far this year: Ladybug event at


         WWS, working with the Karen the councilor at the  school, since KIS 


         members won’t be going in any time soon. Supply project with SW


         was a great success, and supplies delivered. Over 1000 hats were


         created by our knitters, and will be handed out during Kindness Week.


         Penzie’s gift blankets for the teachers were shown, and she asked for


         additional members for KIS. 


	 Knit/crochet – Katie reported on this continuing project, and asked for any


                     members who would like to knit or crochet to get in touch with her.


	 Charming – Laurie spoke about our “ SedonaKind ‘charms’ Sedona” project 


                                 during Season of Kindness, Jawn passed out 2 charms to each


                                 member to spread. Laurie invited more people to come charm.


	 Dress-A-Girl – Lin Ennis explained her project, and gave and update. DAG 




                              has partnered with SK for 2 years! They have sent 335 dresses to 


                              Malowi, and made an additional 1255!!! Invited members to join.


	 Season of Kindness- Joy gave details about our upcoming movie. Christine 


                              described our Gratitude Trees, and their locations.


	 Holiday Rock Painting – Carol Wallen and Linda Brecher displayed their 


                              Holiday Rocks project, and asked for volunteers.


	 Veteran blessing bags – Heather Molans explained this project, and asked 


                            members to stay and pack the bags. 50 will be delivered.


Essays – Jawn asked for volunteers. Dec. and Jan. are covered.


Sedona Kindness Day Proclamation – Jawn read the City of Sedona Proclamation


Reminded membership of what is on sale – jewelry, sun chimes via internet, 
cards, boxes of love, scarves


Packed blessing bags… 9 bags still need scarves. Heather will deliver.


Christine closed the meeting just after noon, and thanked all for coming.



